
 
 

Give to AgEcon Search 

 
 

 

The World’s Largest Open Access Agricultural & Applied Economics Digital Library 
 

 
 

This document is discoverable and free to researchers across the 
globe due to the work of AgEcon Search. 

 
 
 

Help ensure our sustainability. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AgEcon Search 
http://ageconsearch.umn.edu 

aesearch@umn.edu 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Papers downloaded from AgEcon Search may be used for non-commercial purposes and personal study only. 
No other use, including posting to another Internet site, is permitted without permission from the copyright 
owner (not AgEcon Search), or as allowed under the provisions of Fair Use, U.S. Copyright Act, Title 17 U.S.C. 

https://makingagift.umn.edu/give/yourgift.html?&cart=2313
https://makingagift.umn.edu/give/yourgift.html?&cart=2313
https://makingagift.umn.edu/give/yourgift.html?&cart=2313
http://ageconsearch.umn.edu/
mailto:aesearch@umn.edu


Agricultural Economics, 7 (1992) v v 

Elsevier Science Publishers B.V., Amsterdam 

Publisher's Note 

As can be seen from the cover of this issue of Agricultural Economics, 
the journal has a new Editor-in-Chief, Dr. Bruce Greenshields. He takes 
over this position from Dr. Douglas Hedley, who has stepped down for 
personal reasons. 
We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere thanks to 
Douglas Hedley for the work he did as Editor-in-Chief. 
For those readers who may not know Bruce Greenshields personally, the 
following background information should be of interest. 

Bruce Greenshields obtained a degree of B. A. in Political Science and 
M.A. in Economics. He began his career at the Economic Research Service 
of the U.S. Department of Agriculture in 1967 as an Agricultural Eco­
nomics Researcher in the areas of trade, policy and food demand and later 
as an Assistant Administrator. Recently he was appointed Deputy Admin­
istrator in the same Department. 
Bruce Greenshields organized the contributed paper competitions and 
sessions for the past three IAAE conferences. He co-edited (with Margot 
Bellamy) the proceedings of the contributed paper sessions for the past five 
IAAE conferences, which were published as books in the IAAE Occasional 
Paper Series. He also launched and was the first Editor of the IAAE 
Newsletter. 
We wish Bruce Greenshields every success in his new role. 




